
	

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Dear All,  
 
This week’s update: 
 
Investigations of Anomalies 
 
Investigation results into the anomalies are still expected to be received by HCC by the end of 
February. 
 
Temporary Access Road  
 
Repairs to the road have been completed this week and the orange plastic fence has been 
straightened to make the area slightly tidier. As requested, the red and white tape by the temporary 
road was removed last week.  
 
Utilities 
 
National Grid have now been on site to clear up and we continue to remain in contact with the 
other utility companies.  
 
Site 
 
HCC contractors have attended site to do a litter pick around the Heath picking up surplus bits of 
equipment including some of the plastic road plates that were in the mud and the pins used to fix 
them down, as well as some bags of salt and general rubbish. The large bags of sand close to the 
boundary with the school will require a machine to move them and we hope to have this resolved 
by the end of the month. 
 
Lighting 
 
We have decided to replace the current lighting rig with one that is slightly quieter. This will be just 
as efficient and will be in the same location as the current rig.   
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Helen Wright and Angela Bucksey    
 
Helen Wright (Policy, Partnerships & Economic Development Manager, St Albans City & District Council)  
Angela Bucksey (Assistant Director - Property, Resources & Performance, Hertfordshire County Council)  

To: Residents of Fontmell and Bridle Close 
 
Copied to: Councillors Mills, Curthoys, 
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